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Dear Director Lormelyn E. Claudio,

 

Warm greetings from SIBOL!

 

One of the SIBOL's major activities in its second year of implementation is to build the capacity of the partner agencies,
especially the key stakeholders and the PA managers. The capacity to develop and maintain the accounts will be built
at
the agencies that are primarily responsible for generating and consolidating the data. This will lead to the formulation of long-
term economic policies and economic incentives that enable sustainable management of natural resources and promote
positive
environmental behavior among its managers and users.

 

As such, SIBOL would like to invite the DENR Regional Office of MIMAROPA to attend the face-to-face Orientation-
Workshop of Accounting/Valuation Technical Working Groups (TWGs) on Ecosystem Accounting and Ecosystem Services
Valuation on
March 8 to 9, 2022 in Metro Manila. It would be greatly preferred if the participants are those who attended the
online/on-site ES Valuation workshop conducted by SIBOL last June 2 to September 17, 2021. Kindly confirm your
attendance by sending the following
details on or before March 1, 2022.

 

Photo of one (1) valid ID
Photo of completed vaccination card
Date of birth for flight booking
Primary email address for flight booking
Contact number for flight booking

 

Please find attached herewith the official letter and orientation-workshop programme that further details this invitation.

 

We look forward to your positive response.

 

 

Best regards,

Leilani Yu

Research Associate | REECS
Consortium Partner

USAID Project SIBOL (Sustainable Interventions for Biodiversity, Oceans, and Landscapes)

M: +63 917 346 0494

E: lyu.contractor@ph-sibol.org/lcyu.reecs@gmail.com
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TWG Orientation-Workshop Invitation Letter (DENR - MIMAROPA).pdf
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TWG Orientation-Workshop Programme_SIBOL.pdf
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